From: Mike Clark

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 1:24 PM

To: Wayne Ward < Wayne.Ward@brock.ca>; Alicia Bagshaw < Alicia.Bagshaw@brock.ca>

Subject: Sunderland Reno User Group Feedback - Brock Minor Hockey

Morning,

I have discussed it with our executive and have the following feedback:

- Larger Ice is a must have for our group.
 - Larger ice will make it more attractive to host tournaments and other special events at this
 facility.
 - Almost all other centres in our league have regulation sized ice already or are renovating soon to expand to regulation size or very close to it.
- Minimum 6 dressing rooms is a must have for our group.
 - ^o 6 dressing rooms is a key requirement to host tournaments and other events.
 - of dressing rooms is extremely valuable for our younger groups that have as many as 4 teams on the ice at a time.
 - · Designated change rooms for opposite sex participants is necessary at all levels

The top priorities for BMHA are more ice and more dressing rooms.

These go hand in hand with each other.

Doing one over the other does not make any sense to us.

Thanks,

Mike

MIKE CLARK | Project Manager

Black & McDonald Limited





Note: The health and safety of our people, clients and visitors is our top priority. We kindly ask that you do not come into our offices if you are experiencing flu-like symptoms. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Remarque : La santé et la sécurité de nos employés, de nos clients et de nos visiteurs sont notre priorité absolue. Nous vous prions de ne pas vous présenter dans nos bureaux si vous présentez des symptômes pseudo-grippaux. Merci de votre compréhension et de votre cooperation.

Please consider the environment before printing this email

This message is intended for the addressees only and may contain confidential or privileged information. Any use of this information by persons other than addressees is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please reply to the sender and delete or destroy all copies.